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Well Done to all the students who have completed the Premier’s  

Reading Challenge. I have entered all the forms that where handed in 

and you should receive your certificates/awards and medals next term. 

Please keep on reading and explore new adventures. 

Thank you to everyone who has ordered books through scholastic book 

club. There are two more next term before the Christmas holiday break. 

Great way to start your Christmas shopping as there are some really 

good gift ideas. 

Both of our Anzac Bears are going on a great adventure around the 

school. Until the end of the year they will be spending time in each of 

the class rooms. They are also going on camp with the older students 

and other activities during this time. There is a lot happening during 

term 4 and it is going to be a busy for all of us. 

There will be a couple more competitions running in the Library next 

term to finish off the year, so keep an eye out for these.  This is a great 

way for the students to put their thinking caps on and be creative, stay 

tuned to find out more. 

Over the holidays please have a look at home for any books that  

belong to the school as there are a lot still overdue. Unfortunately, we 

are having issues with books not been scanned correctly when  

returning and borrowing them through our system. As a result, we have 

lost a few of our new books that should be available for everyone to  

enjoy. Please return them to the library as soon as possible if you find 

them at home. Thanks. 

Happy Reading 

Suzanne Library Manager 

Please be reminded that for student safety, the staff car park is not to 
be used for parking, dropping off or picking up of students. We have  
requested that Mount Barker Council Traffic Management and SAPOL 
make regular patrols. In addition we also require parents picking up  
students from OSHC park at the front of the school and not the staff car 
park. 

Parent Parking / Drop off / Pick up 
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Don’t miss next weeks special edition newsletter about 

our fabulous Wind in the Willows performances.  


